UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

SEP 8 1880

Mr. G. F. Helfrich, Director

0ffice of Program Implementation

Bureau of Oceans and Internztional
Environmental and Scientiric Affairs

U. S. Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. Helfrich:

By letter dated August 28, 1980, Reuter-Stokes requested the withdrawal
of export license application XSNM01587 .

Please reflect the withdrawal of this application in your records.

Sincerely,

f‘\

8. Devine, Assistant Director

fequards
ice of International Programs

Enclosure:
Ltr. dtd 8/28/80
(XSNM01597)

cc w/enclosure:

Mr. Michael McDonough, DOE

Mr. Richard L. Williamson, ACDA/NP/NX
Ms. Sheila Buckley, DOD

Mrs. Natalie Martin, DOE

Ms. Jeanne Nelson, DOC

Mr. Robin DelLaBarre, DOS




